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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today is the last day of term and we have finished Christmas week with a festive whole school sing song 
and fun party games. 
 
We always have a lovely time at Christmas and the children have enjoyed WinterFest, class parties and a 
visit from Santa this week which was all very exciting. I am sure they will all come home tired and happy 
and ready to enjoy a lovely Christmas at home with family and friends. 
 
There have been a few coughs colds and bugs going around this week too and I would remind everyone to 
be vigilant regarding the signs and symptoms of Scarlet Fever and Group A strep infection. I have also spo-
ken to the children about staying safe over Christmas, especially if the temperatures drop again over the 
holiday period. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank everyone for the amazing support that we have received this year: we have 
come such a long way in the last 12 months. On behalf of everyone at school I would like to wish you all a 
wonderful Christmas and extend our very best wishes for a happy and healthy new year! 

Andy Mitchell  
Headteacher 

End of Term Celebrations 
 
Woodloes have seen the term out in style this week, 
from naughty elves and class parties, to Christmas 
Jumpers and Dinners, we have definitely been get-

ting in the festive spirit. And 
the highlight for many was a 
visit from the big man himself. 
Thank you ‘Friends of Wood-
loes’ for the children’s gifts 
and of course to our Santa for 
delivering them throughout 
school. 

Year 3 Bake Off 
 
Year 3 have completed this term’s Design and Technology topic with their 
‘Great Christmas Bread Bake Off.’ After learning all about the history of 
bread makers, the Warburton family and testing different Warburton bread 
products, they used specific design criteria to create their own ‘Christmas’ 
or ‘Winter’ themed bread. This week they learnt about the process of bread 
making and were able to turn their designs into real bread products. They 
have all done an incredible job and we hope that their families have en-
joyed tasting the special bread at home! Paul and Pru would be very proud 
of them all! 

Mrs May & Miss Gabel 

Attendance News  
  
 
 
Highest class attendance for last week—Class 1S 
(Mrs Shardlow) with 98.1%! 
 
Whole school attendance to date - 95.2% (school 
target 96.5%) 
 
Pupils with 100% to date = 113 pupils = 28.61%  

What I love about Woodloes …… 
 
 

 

‘I like writing stories about 
meerkats’ 

 
Isla 2L 
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Focus on Excellence 
Year 5 Highwayman Tour of Warwick 
Year 5 enjoyed a winter walk into Warwick to mark the end of our 'Stand and Deliver' topic. We walked in the 
footsteps of our local highwayman, Bendigo Mitchell. Thank you to our very own Mr Mitchell who transported 
us back in time to explain the judicial system and punishment of the time. The children enjoyed seeing our lo-
cal sights. Thank you to those who helped us on our trip.  

Mrs Barlow and Miss Goodrick 

Other News ….. 
Woodloes Winterfest 
‘Friends of Woodloes’ would like to thank everyone who contributed to last weeks amazing 
Winterfest event, especially our wonderful volunteers and stall holders, we couldn’t of pulled 
it off without you. Thanks to everyone’s hard work the event has raised a staggering amount of over £1000!  

Vision Screening Programme 
The NHS Vision Screening Programme, will be running for Reception children only in school on Monday 9th 
January. If you do not wish for your child to be included please ensure you have returned the exemption form 
to the office before this date. 

Local Festive Events 
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Staff Vacancy 
We currently have two vacancies at Woodloes. 
 

• Teaching Assistant Level 2 SEN, Permanent 
position, Term time only. 13hrs a week. Thurs-
day and Friday from 8.30am-3.30pm. Starting 
February 2023, date tbc pending recruitment 
checks. Grade G, Scale point 11-17. Salary 
£22,793 FTE per annum, £5989.79 pro rata per 
annum.  

• Saplings Nursery Assistant, 6 hours per week. 1
-3pm Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Start-
ing from February 2023 (pending pre-
employment checks). Fixed Term Contract until 
31st March 2023 Salary Scale D point 3-4 – 
(£19,454.00 FTE) 

 
Application packs are available on our website 
www.woodloes.com. Should you require any other de-
tails please contact the School Office via HRad-
min5207@welearn365.com or telephoning 01926 
497491.  

Dates For 2023 Diary  
 

• Tuesday 3rd January; Teacher 
Training Day, School Closed. 

• Wednesday 4th January; 
School reopens 

• Week Commencing Monday 9th January; 
Extra Curricular Clubs Recommence. 

• Monday 9th January; Year’s 5 & 6 Athletic 
roadshow. PE kits required. 

• Monday 9th January; Year 6 SAT, Parent 
curriculum meeting, 5pm-6pm. 

• Tuesday 10th January; Year 5 commence 
swimming lessons. 

• Wednesday 18th January; Year 2 group 
assembly 9am start. 

• Wednesday 25th January; Year 5 group 
assembly 9am start.  

• Week Commencing Monday 6th Febru-
ary; Book Week. Further details to follow. 
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Mathematician of the term: 

 
Charles Dodgson, born1832 to 1898, better known by his 
pen name Lewis Carroll, was the author of ‘Alice’s Adven-
tures in Wonderland’, its sequel ‘Through the looking 
glass’ and many poems. 
  
He was also a mathematician and lectured at Christ 
Church College Oxford, where he worked predominately 
in the field of mathematical logic 

World Population hits 8 billion! 
  

a) Write this figure as a number 
  
On the 15

th
 of November, the world’s population was projected to have reached eight billion, a milestone 

in human development. While it took the global population 12 years to grow from 7 to 8 billion, experts 
believe that it will take one and quarter of this amount of time for the population to grow from 8 billion to 9 
billion. 
  

b) In what year is the world’s population expected to reach 9 billion 


